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October 
October 2nd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
October 13th, Saturday @ 4:00 – 7:00 pm – Italian Feast Fundraiser Dinner 
October 16th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Ritual Rehearsal 
October 17th, Wednesday – Madison County Masters and Wardens Master 

Mason Degree night – Madison Lodge #44 
October 23rd, Tuesday @ 7:00 pm – Lodge of Instruction – Frankton Lodge #607 
October 26th, Friday @ 6:30 pm – 50 Year Award of Gold Dinner and 

Presentations 
 

November 
November 6th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
November 20th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Ritual Rehearsal 
 

December 
December 4th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting (Election of Officers) 
December 14th – Holiday Dinner 
 

January 2013 
January 1st, Tuesday – Stated Meeting and Installation of Officers 
 
 

 



 
 
 
Brethren, 
 

Another three months has passed. October is here and Fall is 
approaching fast.  I’d like to welcome our newest Brother Bob Lair to our 
Brotherhood.  

 
The Craft Club was busy at the Glass Festival.  With the great weather 

and the lowest prices there, sales were up and we made around $700 in profit.  
I’d like to say a special “Thank You” to everyone who worked the booth.  

 
This year was the first time I attended the Masonic Home Festival in 

Franklin.  it was a great time. While I was there, the Indiana Blood Mobile got me 
for a pint of blood. Three of our past masters, Eric Reese, Juan Garcia and Keith 
Stiner, were also at the Festival having a good time.                             
     

This year we had six Brothers qualifying for their Indiana Grand Lodge 50 
Year Award of Gold.  These brothers are Jerry Bourff, Vernon Brummet, Jim 
Cole, Jack Garman, William McSherry, and Joel Max Roach.  Congratulations to 
all.  We will be having a recognition dinner on Friday, October 26th at 6:30 pm.  If 
you are able to attend, please RSVP to Kevin at 765-617-2106.   
       

I want to thank Brother Tony Ashbaugh for getting our drive way project 
done.  It’s a much needed improvement.       
  

Finally, I’d like to give our condolences to the family of Brother Dan Cox, 
our Senior Warden, on his passing August 5th. Special thoughts go out to Brother 
Dan Turner, who is Brother Cox’s son-in-law, and Brother Jacob Turner, who is 
Brother Cox’s grandson.  We will miss him. 
 

Fraternally,        

Kevin OsbornKevin OsbornKevin OsbornKevin Osborn        
Worshipful Master 



 

 
Worshipful Master – Kevin Osborn  

Cell – 765-617-2106 
Email – quincy230_wm@hotmail.com 

 
Senior Warden – Dan Cox 

Junior Warden – Karl Clouser PM 
Treasurer – Tony Ashbaugh 

Secretary – Barry Clouser PM 
Senior Deacon – Juan Garcia PM 
Junior Deacon – Eugene Church 

Senior Steward – Derrick McKinley 
Junior Steward – Keith Smith 

Chaplain – Eric Reese PM 
Tyler – Dick Reynolds 

 
Trustees – Keith Stiner PM, Derrick McKinley, Barry Clouser PM 

Indiana Masonic Home Ambassador – Barry Clouser PM 
Craft Club President – Kevin Osborn 

 

 
• Quincy Lodge has started an ‘Angel Fund’ to help provide school supplies for 

at-need kids in Elwood Community Schools.  If you or someone you know 
would like to donate, please contact Eric Reese, Chaplain, at 765-430-1054  

• Don’t forget to tell your friends that the Lodge Dining Hall is available to rent 
for all occasions.  Contact Barry Clouser, Secretary, at 765-432-6367 for 
more information. 

• If you would like to be on an email distribution list from me, please send a 
note to quincy230_wm@hotmail.com asking to be added. 

 
Remember to check the website at www.quincylodge230.org for more up-to-date 
information and communications.  

 


